
 
 
30 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 
YEAR 11-13 STUDENT SUBJECT OPTIONS CONFIRMATION – TUESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2023 
 
As we prepare for student options confirmation and technology setup Tuesday 7th February, all students are 
asked to pre-select SDL (self-directed learning) and Christian Living options. 
 
Course Selections to be made for each year level are: 
Year 11 students will need to select Tutorials/SDL (self-directed learning) options. 
Year 12 students will need to select Tutorials/SDL (self-directed learning) options and Christian Living rotation 
topics. 
Year 13 students need to select either Religious Studies or Christian Living (three rotation topics) and 
Tutorials/SDLs. 
 
Students will be sent their KAMAR Portal login credentials today along with instructions on how to make these 
selections. New students will be assisted on Tuesday 7th February. 
 
A reminder Tuesday 7th February 2023 is an official school day and students are to be in full correct uniform. 
Buses will run at the normal times before and after school. Please bring your device for assistance with 
technology set up (if required). 
 
Sessions to attend: 
Venue: Gym 
Time: 9am – 10.00am Year 11 (only if students have a subject query or if requesting approval to take  

a correspondence subject) 
 10am – 12.00pm Year 12/13 
 
New students: 
Venue: Room 30 
Time: 8.30am – 10am (you only attend during this time) 
Please bring your device. 
Parents of new students are welcome to join us for light refreshments following this orientation at 10am in 
the staff room. 
 
  
We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stephen Briscoe PgEdL 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL BOTANY (SENIOR YEARS) 


